
MEMBER ENGAGEMENT

EVENT
Please join us on Friday, June 10th at Wild Wing


Langley (Twin Rinks) for an evening of unwinding,


connecting, appetizers and prize draws. The fun


starts at 3:30 p.m. and runs until 6:30 p.m.

Guests are welcome for a fee of $10. RSVP to


jessiecowger@outlook.com.
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Save the

CUPE Office Open House
Ever found yourself


wondering...what do those Union

Executives do all day? Don't miss


your chance to find out!
Join us for an open house on


Wednesday, June 22 from 3 to 5 p.m.
Come visit your executive who will be

here ready to show you around and


answer any questions you might have.

5786 Glover Road (unit 203)

P.S. We won't judge if you just come for

the snacks 

It's been another challenging year for educators 
navigating the pandemic and other world events. 

For many of our students you are their safe space and 
you continue to prioritize them. Thank-you for a 

year of incredible work. Wishing you an extremely 
well deserved summer break. As always, if 

you need us, please reach out at 
cupe1260@gmail.com


